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Februaryl3, 1956,

Hon, Frank Heart,
Emmet,
North Dakota.

Dear Mr. Heart:

Thank you very much for your recent
letter advising me that the General Counsel meeting held on
January 9th voted 37 to 0 against 8. 2151, which proposes
to segregate certain funds held in the U. 8. Treasury for the
members of the Three Affiliated Tribes.

This will has been referred to the Senate
Committee on Interior and Insular Affairs and action on it
is now up to the Committee. I will be glad to send this infor-
mation on to the Committee to be made a part of the record.

With kindest regards and hoping you are well
and happy, I am

Sincerely,

WL/asd
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